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JAN 191983

Docket: 50-285/82-21

Omaha Public Power District
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Jones, Division Manager

Production Operations
1623 Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. R. Wise and Dr. J. B. Nicholas
of this office during the period of October 11-15, 1982, of the activities
authorized by NRC Facility Operating License DPR-40, and to the discussion of
the . findings by Dr. Nicholas with you and other members of your staff.

Areas examined during the inspection and our findings are discussed in the
inspection report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selec-
tive examination of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or c'eviations were identified.
However, as discussed at the conclusion of the inspection and noted in the
enclosed inspection report, we are concerned about the high number of disagree-
ments regarding confirmatory measurements performed on gaseous samples. Accord-
ingly, you are requested to evaluate your present sampling and analytical program
and respond, in writing, within 30 days of the receipt of this letter concerning
your corrective action to reduce the number of disagreements to an acceptable
level.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure will
be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office, by
telephone, within 10 days of the date of this letter and submit written applica-
tion to withhold information contained therein within 30 days of the date of
this letter. Such application must be consistent with the requirements of'
2.790(b)(1).
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The responses directed by this letter are not subject to the clearance procedures
*of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction
Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

'Should you have an;y questions concerning this letter, we will 'be pleased to
~ discuss them with you.+

Sincerely,
,

.

.

W. C. Seidle, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

Enclosure:
. .

Appendix - NRC Inspection Report 50-285/82-214

'

cc:
W. G. Gates, Manager
Fort Calhoun Station
P. 0. Box 399
Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

bec to DMB (IE01),

bcc's distributed by-RIV:
Resident Inspector
Section Chief (RPS-C)
Accompanying Personnel
J. T. Collins, RA.

R. L. Bangart
Enforcement Assistant
Info. Systems
RPB1
RPB2

.TPB
RIV File
Kansas State Dept. Health
Nebraska State Dept. Health
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